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Illegal camping is a huge problem that this bill will make much worse, and not even 

come close to fixing We need better services and designated caping areas within City 

limits, NOT unrestricted camping. I’m personally sick of the garbage, crime, and 

unsanitary conditions that unrestricted camping allows. Those of us who actually 

contribute to the tax base demand to be heard.  


